INTERNATIONAL

JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, GREATER NOIDA
SESSION 2023-24

Date: 30/11/23 Circular no- JPIS/23/200

Dear Parents,
Namaskar !

As we approach the end of the year, we would like to inform you about the
upcoming winter break schedule for our school. Winter break will commence on
1** January and continue until 10" January 2024. During this time, students will
have a well-deserved break to relax and recharge.

To ensure minimal academic disruption, online classes will resume from 11™
January to 13" January 2024. This will help our students stay engaged and

maintain their academic progress.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

Wishing you a joyful winter break!




